

Regional Schools Commissioner for North West London & South Central Department for Education 3rd Floor, High Trees Hillfield Road

Hemel Hempstead HP2 4AB

RSC.SCNWLON@education.gov.uk

Mr Dave Rooney Executive Principal Lowbrook Academy The Fairway Maidenhead SL6 3AR

MCctober 2016

Dear Mr Rooney,

I was delighted to see Lowbrook Academy's provisional Key Stage 2 results for 2016. I know the hard work that goes into achieving these results, and it is impressive to see how quickly you and your staff have clearly adapted to the changes to the curriculum and assessment for 2016.

Thank you for all the effort that has gone into achieving these results. Please pass on my warmest congratulations and best wishes to all at Lowbrook Academy for the year ahead.

Yours'sincerely,

Martin Post

Regional Schools Commissioner, North West London and South Central England